
 
Due to the coronavirus outbreak, Shiki Park 
Place will be closed temporarily, but you can 
visit our other locations which are still open for 
takeout and delivery.  

 
 

Shiki Laurelwood: (650) 341-8988 
Shiki Half Moon Bay: (650) 712-8886 

Shiki San Carlos: (650) 593-2275 
Shiki Foster City: (650) 437-2095 


